Sunday Masses are livestreamed from Walsingham House via both YouTube and Instagram (on either, simply search BrentwoodCYS), and more details are at www.bcys.net. Sunday Mass for everyone is at 10.30am, and there is also a Youth Mass on Wednesday evenings at 8pm, aimed especially for those aged 13-23, though everyone, naturally, is very welcome online! 

Jesus instructed the Twelve as follows: ‘Do not be afraid. For everything that is now covered will be uncovered, and everything now hidden will be made clear.  What I say to you in the dark, tell in the daylight; what you hear in whispers, proclaim from the house-tops. ‘Do not be afraid of those who kill the body but cannot kill the soul; fear him rather who can destroy both body and soul in hell. 29 Can you not buy two sparrows for a penny? And yet not one falls to the ground without your Father knowing. Why, every hair on your head has been counted. So there is no need to be afraid; you are worth more than hundreds of sparrows. ‘So if anyone declares himself for me in the presence of men, I will declare myself for him in the presence of my Father in heaven. But the one who disowns me in the presence of men, I will disown in the presence of my Father in heaven.’ 
Other readings: Jeremiah 20:10-13 Psalm 68 (69) Romans 5:12-15 
We continue reading the Missionary Discourse of Jesus in the Gospel of Matthew. Jesus encourages the apostles to speak out and foresees the persecution of the missionaries. He urges the disciples to remember the providential love of God. In words reminiscent of the Sermon on the Mount, he points to the Father’s care even for the well-being of sparrows. At the same time he recognises that great courage is necessary to preach the gospel. It is not easy to shout the truth from the house-tops. It is not easy to declare oneself for Christ in the presence of those who ridicule and mock religion. The gospel reading invites us to ponder on the thousands of Christians who have spoken up for their faith at the risk of losing their lives, not only in distant centuries but also in our own day. The first reading considers the words of Jeremiah who was persecuted for preaching the truth of God. He speaks of his distress, but also of his trust in the Lord who will protect him. The prophetic mission of Jeremiah and his fidelity amid suffering help us to understand the mission and suffering of Christ. Our passage from the Letter to the Romans is of great significance. St Paul explains that while our first parents opened the gates for sin to enter into the world, the actions of Jesus Christ brought the free gift of life and salvation. 
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop.
We are part of the Romford Parishes Partnership within the Havering Deanery, together with 
 Christ the Eternal High Priest, Corpus Christi, Most Holy Redeemer & St Dominic. 
We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Twelfth Sunday of the Year (A)
 Sunday 21st June 2020 
We are delighted that our church will now be open for private prayer:  
Wednesdays 11am-2pm, Saturdays 10am – 2pm
Sundays 12noon – 2pm
Thank you to those who have already signed up to serve as “volunteer stewards” to ensure the church can open safely. If you would like to serve as a volunteer please email romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org and Julia, our parish secretary, will give you more details. 
Could you donate to support the continued running of the parish? If you already have a Standing Order, THANK YOU. If you normally put cash in the offertory, could you make an online donation? There is a quick and easy link via the Diocesan site – select our parish from the list, when you click here: 
Online Donation. Gift Aid envelopes are available for collection in the church porch during the opening hours above. We also happily accept envelopes through the presbytery door, gold bars, the widow’s mite or pearls of great price!
A message from Fr Tom

Hello to you wonderful people. At present, I sit and wait for the physio whilst being kept entertained by Hugo, my sister’s dog!
Just to say a very big thank you for all your prayers, thoughts, cards and Masses during this lockdown time which has affected us greatly. We pray especially for those in our community who have lost loved ones, namely: Brian Crafter, Leslie Wilkins, Andrew Wilkins, Valerie Moyse, David Berry, Eileen Fox and Sean Sullivan. 
May their souls and the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace and 
rise and glory.

I wish to thank everyone who has helped in any way to keep the parish ticking over. I have been in and out of hospital but hopefully a timetable for regular blood transfusions will be effective. 

A list of Masses that have been celebrated during this lockdown time are displayed in the notice board outside the church. 

With all my love and best wishes

Fr Tom

If you have a questions about an administrative matter, or any general enquiry about sacraments  please email the parish office at romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org In case of emergency please email frdominic@dioceseofbrentwood.org or call him on 01277 373959. 
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:
 Margaret Alake, Mgr Arthur Barrow, Fr Michael Butler,  Dyllis Dangerfield, Fr Kieran Dodd,

Margaret Harvey, Fr Liam Hayes,  Evelyn Hughes, Fr Tom Jordan,

Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam,  Mrs D Langan, Fr Jean-Laurent Marie, Bina McCarthy,

Fr John McKeon, Brendan O’Connor, Eileen O’Connor, Jacqueline O’Neill,  Bernadette O’Sullivan, Terry Raftery, Samantha Rowe, Peggy Squires,  Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd,
Danny Toye, Stephen Toye, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam,

CAFOD Appeal

CAFOD Coronavirus Appeal. Covid 19 has now spread worldwide, with confirmed cases in in several countries. Our local experts need your support to continue protecting lives. To find out more or to make a donation please visit  CAFOD.org.uk/coronavirus or in an envelope labelled CAFOD to the parish office. This appeal will be continuing for some time. Thank you once again. 

Lourdes in your Living Room. This “pilgrimage at home” will run from 27th – 31st July. We may not be able to go to Lourdes this year, but we will be doing all we can to bring Lourdes to you. This will include a range of Masses and liturgies for all ages; for young people aged 15+ there will be some specific content, including – amazingly – a way to re-create the 18 hour coach journey from their front room. More details to follow.
Love your neighbour During this time of pandemic Pope Francis has urged us “Let us try, if we can, to make the best use of this time: let us be generous. Let us help those in need in our neighbourhood. Let us look out for the loneliest people, perhaps by telephone or social networks. Let us pray to the Lord for those who are in difficulty”. There are many ways we can care for each other and for those vulnerable people in our communities (while social distancing). Might this involve volunteering for a local action group or doing some shopping for a neighbour or calling someone who appreciates hearing your voice.

The Governors of St Winefride’s Catholic Primary School are seeking to appoint an inspirational and dedicated Head Teacher for January 2021.For details please contact the School Business Manager Percina Nunez on 02084780510 or email info@stwinefrides.newham.sch.uk
